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Gentlemen,
Since 1945 the Boston Chapter of the Eastern Association Intercollegiate Football Officials (“EAIFO”), has trained and promoted the very best college football officials in the country.
Many of our past and present members have officiated in the NFL, BCS Championships; 1-AA, D2, and D3 National Championships; as well as numerous Bowl and Playoff games.
The Boston Chapter provides officials for the following college football conferences:  

ACC, American, MAC, Ivy, Patriot, CAA, NE-10, and the ECAC.  Currently, we are seeking qualified officials to join the Boston Chapter for the 2015 college football season.
If you’re interested, or if you know of anyone who would be a good candidate to become a college official, please contact our Secretary Treasurer, Mr. Larry Keough, at lrkeough@verizon.net.  This year’s candidate exam is scheduled for Saturday, March 14, 2015, 9:00am at Tufts University, Tisch Sports and Fitness center on the 3rd floor. To become a successful candidate, you must have worked High School Varsity for at least 4 years, and have worked over 25 varsity games. 
For more information, please visit us at eaifo.org

Sincerely,
Ryan Flynn, President, EAIFO Boston Chapter, Executive Board

Mike Roche, 1st VP

Ryan MacDonald, 2nd VP

Larry Keough, Secretary Treasurer 
Fred Gardner, Asst Sec.Treas.

Jeff Gray Ex Officio 2012
Chris Smith, Director

Bryan Platt, Director 
